University Mennonite Church Elders Report
May 16, 2021

The elders have continued to meet the first Wednesday of each month via Zoom and
we are joined by the Leadership Team every other month.

We continue to provide support to Kate and one another, and care for and pray for
those in our congregation.

The elders are also discussing new and innovative ways to worship together, and are in
communication with other churches in our conference who are doing church in new
ways other than in the traditional building on Sunday mornings. More information on
that is coming during the Sunday school hour on June 20 and 27.

Anyone with concerns or is in need of assistance, support, or prayer should feel free to
reach out to an elder, or Kate, at any time.
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